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I’D LIKE TO KEEP MY IDENTITY ANONYMOUS, please and thank you.  

Good day, after reading the email I received from CSN saying that 'students might have get a 
mandatory COVID vaccine’ I was rethinking my decision on attending school this year. It is 
my first year going to college and the last thing I want is to get a mandatory vaccine. Just a 
reminder, the vaccine is still NEW and I DON’T WANT TO GET IT YET, I’ve seen videos 
of people having a negative reaction to the vaccine and also have read articles that the vaccine 
has having a NEGATIVE EFFECT on YOUNG ADULTS THE MOST (I am 18 by the 
way just so you can get the picture). Also lets say that if I get the vaccine what if it negatively 
affects my children in the future, what if it gives my children health problems? It is also 'kinda' 
going against the CONSTITUTION and MY RIGHTS, I really want to go to college and 
finish but I won’t be able to do that if I am forced to get a vaccine, I’M NOT READY TO 
GET. It should be optional and we should continue socially distancing and wearing masks.  


